
Yukon, Yukon XL, Yukon Denali, Yukon Denali
XL Owners And Lessees Encouraged To
Contact Kehoe Law Firm, P.C.

Kehoe Law Firm, P.C.

Investigation Of Alleged Vehicle Tail

Lamp/Tail Lamp Assembly Safety Defect -

GM Yukon, Yukon XL, Yukon Denali, Yukon

Denali XL Vehicles (MY 2017-2019)

PHILADELPHIA, PA, USA, August 13,

2021 /EINPresswire.com/ -- Kehoe Law

Firm, P.C. is investigating claims on

behalf of owners and lessees of Yukon,

Yukon XL, Yukon Denali, And Yukon

Denali XL vehicles (Model Years 2017-

2019). 

Kehoe Law Firm, P.C.’s investigation

concerns an alleged vehicle tail lamp

and tail lamp assembly safety defect

resulting in the failure of brake lights to

illuminate and an increased risk of

rear-end collision.  

Owners and lessees of GM Yukon, Yukon XL, Yukon Denali, and Yukon Denali XL Model Year

2017-2019 vehicles who wish to discuss Kehoe Law Firm’s investigation or potential legal claims

are encouraged to contact Michael Yarnoff, Esq., (215) 792-6676, Ext. 804,

myarnoff@kehoelawfirm.com, info@kehoelawfirm.com.  

Kehoe Law Firm, P.C. is a multidisciplinary, plaintiff–side law firm dedicated to protecting

investors and consumers from corporate fraud, negligence, and other wrongdoing. Driven by a

strong and principled sense of social responsibility and obtaining justice for the aggrieved,

Kehoe Law Firm, P.C. represents plaintiffs seeking to recover investment losses resulting from

corporate wrongdoing or malfeasance, those harmed by anticompetitive practices, and

consumers victimized by fraud, false claims, deception or data breaches.        

This notice may constitute attorney advertising.
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Michael Yarnoff, Esq.

Kehoe Law Firm, P.C.

+1 215-792-6676
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